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Regualtion of Retail Forex

To whom it may concern,
My name is James Kruk and I am a retail forex trader. I enjoy trading the forex market and have NO plans on stopping! Changing

the leverage offered will only put U.S. based brokerage firms at a great disadvantage. If my U.S. broker is put at a disadvantage, than
I will be put at a disadvantage, forcing me to search for a broker who will be able to offer greater leverage, that broker will probably be
a non-U.S, based firm. If consumer protection is the motive, maybe varying leverage dependant upon the knowledge of the individual
trader, similar to options, would be an alternative. Realistically, leaving well enough alone, would be the best move for ALL! I am
asking you NOT to regulate change to the 100 to 1 leverage.

Thank You
JAK1255@aol.com


